
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MINUTES 

October 27, 2016 

 

 
Attendance:  Mike Balla, Phil Blankenstein,Tom Devlin, Maureen Gipprich, Heather Keperling, Mary Murphy, Tony 

Rearden, Edrie Watson, Christa Weyant, Jay Yohn, Karen Zuczek, Sister Teresa Ballisty, Msgr. Edward Domin, 

Deacon John Stapleton  

  

 

The meeting began with a prayer. 

 

 

Parish Retreat 
 Mary Murphy reported that the Parish Day Retreat was a success. Forty parishioners attended the day of reflection and 

camaraderie. Our next Parish Day Retreat will be held on September 30, 2017 at the McGlinn Conference Center with 

Sister Patrice Klausing as the presenter. 

 

Ministers of Hospitality 
Deacon John Stapleton reported that current MOH will be giving a short talk on the weekend of Nov.12-13, 2016 at 

each Mass to encourage new members. Our priests will also show support for this ministry in their closing remarks. 

There will be sign-up sheets available immediately following the Masses in the gathering area. 

 

Priesthood Sunday 
Karen Zuczek and Mike placed copies of the Priesthood Prayer in the pews for the weekend of October 29-30, 2016 for 

the congregation to recite after a short intro about Priesthood Sunday by Mike Balla, Tony Rearden, and Karen Zuczek. 

 

Christmas Boutique 
Jay Yohn explained that the Christmas Boutique would be held for two days. Forty vendors will feature their crafts on 

the evening of Nov. 18 as well as Nov. 19 until 4:00 p.m. He told us take-out dinners will be available on Friday 

evening and breakfast and lunch will be served on Saturday. Donations from local businesses for the Boutique have 

been wonderful. The committee is seeking baked goods from parishioners for the bake sale. 

 

Other Business 

Heather Keperling is going to contact Joe Miller (CYO) to see if any students need volunteer hours. The Boutique 

committee would welcome help with clean-up on Nov. 19th. 

 

 

DATES FOR UPCOMING MEETINGS 
Dec. 15, 2016 

Jan. 26, 2017 

Mar. 30, 2017 

May 25, 2017 

July 27, 2017 

Sept. 28, 2017 

Nov. 30, 2017 

 
 

The meeting ended with a prayer. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary C. Murphy 

Secretary 

 

Next meeting: December 15, 2016 in the Parish Center at 7 p.m.  Jay has the opening prayer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 


